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To:
One Stop Career Center Operators and Welfare Transition Refugee Providers

From:
Denise Daley, Welfare Transition Program Administrator

Date:
September 24, 2004

Re:
Childcare Referrals

In an effort to ensure that childcare referrals are processed appropriately, career advisors are required to attach a screen print of the One Stop System Tracking (OSST) Case at a Glance to the childcare authorization and referral form.   This process, which is effective immediately, will assist the Child Development Services representative to determine whether an individual is enrolled in the Welfare Transition Program. 

Please feel free to contact me at (305) 594-7615 ext. 233 if you have any questions.


